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August 14, 2023 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject:  Monitoring agency report for the quarter ended June 30, 2023. 
 
Reference: Regulation 32(6) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 32(6) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 as amended, please find enclosed a copy of the 
Monitoring agency report of the Company for the quarter ended June 30, 2023, 
issued by ICRA Limited, appointed to monitor the utilization of proceeds of an Initial 
Public Offering (“IPO”) of the Company.  
 
We request you to take the above on records. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully 
For Archean Chemical Industries Limited 
 
 
 
P Ranjit  
Managing Director  
DIN: 01952929 
 
Encl: A/a        
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ICRA Limited
 

 
Date: August 14, 2023 

Chief Financial Officer 
Archean Chemical Industries Limited 

 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Final Monitoring Agency report of Archean Chemical Industries Limited for Q1 FY2024 

Please refer to agreement dated October 29, 2022 appointing ICRA Limited as the Monitoring Agency (MA) 
Archean Chemical Industries Limited  

After due consideration, ICRA has prepared the attached final Monitoring Agency report as per SEBI (Issue 
of Capital and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations for Q1 FY2024. 

Please note that the Monitoring Agency report does not constitute a commentary on the quality of the objects 
of the issue, appropriateness or reasonableness of costs or spending by Archean Chemical Industries Limited 
against any objects / heads or assurance on outcome of such spending. 

We thank you for your kind cooperation extended during the course of Q1 FY2024. Should you require any 
clarification, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 

We look forward to your communication and assure you of our best services. 

 

 
With kind regards 
 
For ICRA Limited 

 

 
 
 
Parul Goyal Narang 
Vice President & Head-Process Excellence 

           Parul.goyal@icraindia.com 
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